
 

 This Morning 
• Sermon Notes & Talks, a bulletin, and our Prayer 

Packet are at the Connect Center today. Stop by and pick 

one up!  

• Please check in to our in-person services today on the app 

or at the Connect Center. Thank you for helping us to keep 

our church family safe and informed.  

• Uptown Kids has programming during both services for 

kids birth through 5th grade! Check in for Uptown Kids is in 

the Lobby. The Family Worship Room is available still for 

parents with children still in the service.  

• Fusion 127 Youth is meeting during the 9AM service. 

Middle school is in the Rec Center, and high school is in 

the Conference Room. 

• The small group studying Tony Evans’ book Watch Your 

Mouth will be meeting in the Conference Room during the 

10:45 service.  

Welcome 

to WASHINGTON ALLIANCE 
We’re so glad you’re here! 
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Access a digital Connect Card, Sermon Notes & Talks, and a 

Prayer Request Form on our app or at washingtoncma.org.  

Connect with us at Washington Alliance by emailing 

connect@washingtoncma.org or calling us at  

724-705-0019. The church office is open Monday-Friday 

9AM-4PM.  

• Get the links for the Weekly Lesson at 

washingtoncma.org/uptownkids! The 

link is updated every Friday. 

• Awana is every Wednesday from 6-7:30PM. Check in 

each evening is from 5:45 to 6.  

• The next meeting of The Edge: A Transitional Ministry for 

4th & 5th Graders will meet on Tuesday, March 16 at 6PM 

at the church. 

 

News & Events 
• To express interest in any of our opportunities, email us at 

connect@washingtoncma.org or visit us at the Connect 

Center today! 

• Are you new to church here at Washington Alliance? We 

would love to get to know you, and we’d like to give you the 

chance to get to know us. Join us at our First Step 

Luncheon on Sunday, April 18, at 12:30PM following the 

second service. Eat lunch with us, ask all the questions you 

would like about our ministries and beliefs, and connect 

with other new attendees. Register at the Connect Center or 

email us at connect@washingtoncma.org. 

• Men, come on out for a Wild Game Dinner hosted by the 

Men’s Ministry Team! The dinner will be on Saturday, April 

24, starting at 6PM. Register at the Connect Center, and sign 

up to bring a Wild Game Showcase Dish to share if you 

would like. You can also register by emailing us at 

connect@washingtoncma.org. Ladies, help the men out! 

Sign up to donate a side dish or dessert back at the Connect 

Center.  

  

• Who will you invite to our Easter services? Pick up one or a 

handful of Easter Invite Cards at the Connect Center and 

make a plan to hand out at least one this week. If you are 

joining us online, be sure to share our Easter services 

Facebook events with your friends.  

• Married couples, join us on Friday, March 19, from 7-9PM 

for a Married Couples Night Out at the church! We will be 

focusing on getting our “with” back by having fun together. 

Snacks will be provided. Childcare will not be offered. 

Register at the Connect Center or email us at 

connect@washingtoncma.org. 

• The Deacons are sponsoring an Easter Food Drive to 

provide food for Samaritan’s Care. Pick up a list at the 

Connect Center, and drop off your donations there, as well. 

Be sure to follow the list when shopping. You can also give a 

monetary donation, as well.  

• Join in the fun this Easter with You’ve Been Egged! You’ve 

Been Egged is a way to “egg” a neighbor’s house by hiding 

candy-filled Easter eggs and invite them to church this 

Easter with an Easter Invite Card. If you and your family 

would like to sign up for one or more You’ve Been Egged 

kits, let us know at the Connect Center. Also, donate empty 

egg cartons there as well.  

• Fusion127 Youth is meeting in-person on 

Wednesday evenings here at the church! 

Middle School meets 6:00PM-7:30PM, 

and High School meets 7:30PM-9PM.  

 

New here? For us, church is so much more than just a Sunday service and we want you to know that there’s a place 

that’s perfect for you at Washington Alliance, and one of the best ways to get connected with us is to fill out our Digital 

Connect Card. Just go to washingtoncma.org and click on the Connect Card icon. One of our staff members will be in 

touch with you through the week via email. Be on the lookout in your email for a gift card from us to you! 

 


